
ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET 
May 5th, 2010 

152nd School Day 
 
Student Council will meet in the 
morning at 7:45 a.m. in Ms. Larson’s 
room. 
 
Ms. Cochran’s Relay For Life Team 
will meet in Ms. Cochran’s room 
today at 3:10 p.m.  Please make 
plans to attend, 
 
Alea Crump’s Relay For Life Team 
will meet this afternoon in Mr. 
Allen’s room C-2. 
 
Vocational Honor Society Cords can 
be purchased in Ms. Ray’s office for 
$7.00.   
 
Girls going to basketball camp this 
summer need turn in their deposit to 
Coach Holloway today. 
 
FCA Relay For Life Team Meeting 
will be Friday after school in the 
gym. 
 
This is the last week to order Spanish 
Club t-shirts.  See Ms. Acquaviva in 
D-8 to order your shirt for $12.00.  
 
Appeal Packets are now available in 
the front office.  They must be 
completed and turned into Mr. 
Barbee by Monday, May 31.   
 
Students may also sign up for 
Saturday School in Guidance.  
 
Today is the last day to request a 
Spanish Honor Cord.  See Mrs. 
Acquaviva in  D-8.  They are $7.00 
 
Students who take AP TEST in the 
afternoon must report to Pisgah in 
the morning before the test. 
 
Students who are taking morning AP 
TEST must return to Pisgah for 
afternoon classes. 

 
Summer Youth Community 
Economic Development Leadership 
Internship:  The North Carolina 
Community Development Initiative 
is offering an 8-week program to 
rising seniors interested in summer 
work with a local community 
development organization.  There is 
no charge for the program, in fact, 
those students who are accepted into 
the program are PAID for their 
work! Application materials are in 
the counseling center:  Deadline is 
May 14. 
 
TEACHERS:  
Haywood County Schools will be rolling out 
a new email system on Monday, May 10.  
All staff will need to log in to the new 
system then.  As of May 10, Thunderbird 
and the current webmail will no longer send 
or receive messages.  On Friday, May 7, 
each staff member will report to the media 
center at the beginning of their planning 
period to receive instructions to begin using 
the new mail on Monday.  An additional 
session will be offered after school one day 
for those interested in learning more about 
the system.  Technology CEUs will be 
granted for completion of the sessions.  
 
Faculty Chorus will begin rehearsals for 
Baccalaureate this Thursday at 3:10.  After 
this week, we will rehearse every 
Wednesday from now through June 2nd. 
 
The Lion’s Club is hosting Apollo Flame 
Night on Tuesday, May 11th from 5:00 – 
7:30 in the cafeteria. We will be serving 
your choice of spaghetti or chicken 
parmeasan.  Cost of the dinner is $10.00 
and proceeds go to fund two Leo Club 
scholarships.  You can eat in or dine out.  
Buy your tickets from Cindy Smathers or 
Michael Allen. 
 
 
CAFETERIA:  May 3 – May 7 
1st  Lunch  Howell and Barrett 
2nd  Lunch Hannah and Larson 
3rd  Lunch Wyatt and Brown 


